



GOLF FOR GOOD

25th Annual Kids to Camp Golf Classic September 30, 2013 **PENINSULA GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB**

Committee

Chris Patz, Co-chair Patz Management Co. Mike Robinson, Co-chair

macys.com Sheldon Beitzel Suhr Risk Insurance

Karen Birch Macy's, INC

Javier Chavez

US Bank Jeff Hall

Williamson Wines

Mitch Juricich

Tournament Event Enterprises

Paul Kochis

YMCA, Board of Directors

Ronald Lagman

Macy's, INC

Chris Moreno

Laundry Locker

Matt Newcomer

Jumpstart MD

Tom Paton, Jr.

California Bank & Trust

Matt Peterson

San Francisco Giants

Robert Singsank

Hewlett Packard

Tom Trombadore

Trombadore Gonden Law Group

YMCA OF SAN FRANCISCO

Leadership

Roxanne Richards Chair, Board of Directors Charles M. Collins President & CEO

October 18, 2013

Garry Nye Progressive Materials LLC 540 Central Court New Albany, IN 47150

Dear Garry,

Thank you for being a supporter of the YMCA of San Francisco's 25th Annual Kids to Camp Golf Classic as a Learn to Be a Leader Foursome sponsor.

Progressive Materials' gift helps children have access to fun camp experiences, offering learning opportunities and giving campers time for adventure during the long summer months. Study after study show that enriching vacations, summer activities and contact with caring adults put children at least two months ahead of their peers academically each fall, leading to higher standardized test scores in the spring. Year after year, this translates into higher graduation rates, increased rates of college enrollment and better lifetime earning potential.

Spending time in enriching Y programs helps narrow this achievement gap for youth who would be unable to attend camp without the support of Y scholarships provided by generous donors like you. Y camps provide safe, nurturing places, where children build self-esteem, leadership skills and a sense of responsibility for themselves and their community.

Last year our annual Kids to Camp Campaign funded full and partial camp scholarships for 1,600 children. Contributions from donors like you send children to 11 different Y camps in San Francisco, Marin and San Mateo communities. When you give to the Y, your gift has a meaningful, enduring impact on our community. Y programs like summer camp strengthen the foundations of community to ensure that everyone regardless of age, income or background has access to opportunities to learn, grow and thrive.

Should you have any questions about the Kids to Camp Golf Classic Tournament or the Y's work in the community, please do not hesitate to contact Lauren Bruce at 415 281 6734.

On behalf of the kids you help us send to camp—thank you.

Warm Regards,

President and CEO

Thank you for your donation of \$3,000 of which \$1,800 is tax deductible. Please retain this letter as your written acknowledgement for tax purposes. Our tax identification number is 94-0997140

Thank you!